
 

 

November 3, 2017 

Andrew Tull, 3J Consulting 

5075 SW Griffith Drive, Suite 150 

Beaverton, OR  97005 

 

SUBJECT:  Application for Annexation of Sloop property at 23190 Bland Circle (ANX-17-01) 

 

Dear Andrew: 

You re-submitted this application on October 31, 2017. The City finds that this application is complete.   

We are determining, with our City Council, the best date to schedule your application for a public 

hearing.  You will receive notice of the actual hearing date.  Due to the fact that this is a legislative 

action, the 120-day rule does not apply.   

Please contact me at 503-742-6062, or by email at pspir@westlinnoregon.gov if you have any questions 

or comments. 

Sincerely, 

PeterSpir  

Peter Spir 

Associate Planner 

 


